
‭Dear Parents/Caregivers,‬

‭Summer is quickly approaching and we are excited to announce that Boys & Girls Clubs of‬
‭Greater Southwest Michigan is returning to provide summer programs in the Buchanan area for‬
‭students of Buchanan Community Schools (must be a current student to be eligible for Club‬
‭programs).‬

‭Boys & Girls Club provides summer programs that put kids on a path to academic success,‬
‭create good character and leadership, and promote healthy lifestyles through fun activities.‬
‭Activities include art, sports programs, swimming, weekly field trips, and much more!‬

‭Register for a positive, safe, FUN summer experience. Programs are designed to battle summer‬
‭learning loss while school is out and keep youth engaged in enriching activities with interactive‬
‭weekly themes.‬

‭Buchanan programs will serve children ages 6-14 (1st - 8th grades) and will take place:‬
‭Monday through Thursday, 12:00 pm - 5:30 pm, and Friday, 8:30 am - 5:30pm, from June 17 -‬
‭August 1. Clubs will be closed on July 4-5.‬

‭Club programs will be hosted at Buchanan Middle School, 610 W. Fourth Street, Buchanan, MI‬
‭49107.‬

‭Registration will open on Tuesday, April 9, 2024. Parents can register‬‭online‬‭at bgcswmi.org‬
‭with the “Member Registration” link at the bottom.‬

‭Registration for the summer is a one-time fee of $5.‬

‭For more information, please contact‬‭info@bgcbh.org‬‭.‬

‭https://qrco.de/bdZLN2‬
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